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ANNUAL GOVERNANCE STATEMENT 
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No. Issue Action 

1. 

There is no formal process for TRO decisions to 
be challenged. Each authority decides on their 
TRO’s prior to being reported to the joint 
committee and the background information is 
not provided for consideration. 

A formal process to enable third parties to 
challenge the decision of TRO requests 
should be implemented and publicised. 

2. 

There is no formal reporting of Health & Safety 
incidents involving staff, to the joint committee. 
Violence and aggression incidents make up 
most of the Health & Safety reports but these 
are not reported into the joint committee for 
monitoring and action where necessary. 

The joint committee should be provided with 
a report on Health and Safety matters at least 
annually, to ensure that there is adequate 
protection for officers. 

 


